
FiT Compliance: Antitrust Notice 

(Only the German version of this text shall be legally binding, the English translation serves information 
purposes only)

We would like to draw your attention to European and national antitrust law, which prohibits 
discussing topics that are relevant to competition in connection with association meetings, 
including prices or discounts, and also prohibits the exchange of other sensitive company data in 
this context.  

Likewise, it is prohibited to agree on practices pertaining to the industry or to make 
corresponding resolutions or agreements. Actions of this nature may be sanctioned by heavy 
fines for which the association and its member companies shall be liable. Compliance with these 
principles is therefore imperative. 

For the event that you are uncertain or have any concerns, kindly contact the competent offices 
at your company or your contact at the FiT. For further information, please refer to the FiT Guideline 
for Antitrust Compliance in Association Work. 


